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File: FIN2024-046T 
 

Dear Resident,  
 
Re: Eugenia Street & Wellington D1 Neighborhood Reconstruction Update 
 
Project Update 

Tendering for the above noted contract is currently underway. Once a contractor has been 
retained, a Construction Information Bulletin will be distributed to residents within the project 
limits containing the construction schedule and other important details. Construction is 
anticipated to start this year and go through 2026. 
 
Currently, hydro poles that require relocation or improvements are being relocated in 
preparation for the construction work. 
 
Project Description 

The Eugenia Street and Wellington D1 Neighborhood Reconstruction project will renew the 
life of the deteriorating roadway and underground infrastructure in the area, as well as 
increase the drinking water network capacity. The storm and sanitary sewer networks will 
expand and be upgraded to meet current City standards.  
 
The project area include: 

• Eugenia Street (Berczy Street to St Vincent Street), 

• Albert Street (Codrington Street to Amelia Street),   

• Amelia Street (Berczy Street to end and Albert Street to #37 Amelia Street), 

• Dundonald Street (Codrington Street to Eugenia Street), 

• Berczy Street (Collier Street to Poyntz Street), 

• Theresa Street (Berczy Street to Dundonald Street) and, 

• Worsley Street (Poyntz Street to Berczy Street). 
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Project Highlights 

• Road reconstruction, 
• Watermain replacement and upgrades, 
• Sanitary sewer replacement and upgrading to current City standards, 
• Sanitary lateral replacement to property line,  
• Storm sewer replacement and installation, 
• Sidewalk construction and replacement, and streetlight upgrades. 

 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding this reconstruction project, please contact 
the me by phone 705-739-4220, ext. 4592, or email, jeff.henry@barrie.ca. 
  
Yours truly, 
 

Jeff Henry 
 
Jeff Henry, C.E.T. 
Engineering Project Manager 
 

mailto:jeff.henry@barrie.ca

